Safety Meeting

September 27, 2012

We have seven firedrills left.

Bus drills completed for this month.

Door on side of stage has been left open on occasion.

Disciplines Code Booklets were distributed.

Ms. Gruber will represent portables; Mrs. Alperstein will represent the main building.
Halloween party is only for PS 174 students and their families.

New emergency posters will be put up throughout the school building.

We already had 2 Code Blue Drills. Teachers should not send students to nurse during these drills.



